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LENDING A HAND TO DELIVER SPORT AND RECREATION FACILITIES  

The Victorian Government is backing community sport and recreation infrastructure across the state with 
applications now open for the second round of the $100 million Community Sports Infrastructure Loans Scheme.  

Minister for Community Sport Ros Spence announced today the second round of the low-interest government-
guaranteed loans from $500,000 to up to $10 million to councils, clubs, associations, educational institutions and 
facility managers to develop high-quality community sport and active recreation infrastructure. 

In addition to providing organisations with access to low interest-rate loans, the Government makes interest 
subsidy payments that effectively halve the interest paid by borrowers – saving organisations significant money 
and helping to kick-start infrastructure projects. 

The scheme will support the delivery of community sport and recreation infrastructure that will increase 
participation opportunities for Victorians, placing a focus on areas of disadvantage and under-represented groups, 
and stimulate local economies.  

Eligible projects include the development or upgrade of infrastructure such as aquatic leisure facilities, indoor 
sports stadiums, community sport precincts, pavilions, sports grounds, skate parks and trails, as well as the 
packaging of similar projects across multiple sites. A full list can be found at sport.vic.gov.au.  

The first round of the scheme supported councils and organisations to deliver more than $264 million of community 
sport and recreation infrastructure across the state, including $10 million to support the redevelopment of the East 
Keilor Leisure Centre. 

The Community Sports Infrastructure Loans Scheme is part of the Government’s investment in supporting 
community sport and active recreation in these challenging times, including the $40 million Community Sport Sector 
COVID-19 Survival Package. 

The Government is also investing $68 million in shovel-ready community sport and active recreation infrastructure 
projects across the state, to stimulate jobs and economic activity and deliver fantastic new projects to local 
communities as part of the $2.7 billion Building Works package.  

For further information on the Community Sports Infrastructure Loans Scheme go to sport.vic.gov.au/loans. 

Quotes attributable to Minister for Community Sport Ros Spence 

“This is about supporting organisations that deliver our pools and ovals and courts and stadiums – providing more 
opportunities for people to get out there and get active.” 

“Projects completed through the scheme also help communities to attract and host local and regional competitions 
and events.” 

Quote attributable to Treasurer Tim Pallas 

“The Community Sports Infrastructure Loans Scheme will kickstart new projects, creating jobs, boosting local 
economies and opportunities and creating better facilities across the state.” 
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